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Head of the Cabinet 
 

 

 

Paris, 19 June 2025 

 

CHRONO NUMBER OF THE LETTER RECEIVED: CABINET/OM/2025A/1659  

CHRONO NUMBER OF THE LETTER SENT OUT: CABINET/OM/2025D/1310 

 
 
 

 

Madam President, Mister President, 

 

Mr Manuel VALLS, State Minister, Minister of the Overseas Territories was the recipient of the 

correspondence you sent to Mr Eric Banel, Director General of Maritime Affairs, Fisheries and 

Aquaculture. He personally instructed me to reply to you. 

He thanks you for informing him of this. 

He commends your very useful joint territorial analysis. He has taken careful note of your 

recommendations, particularly regarding regional cooperation to neutralise offenders, as well 

as research to better understand our environments and resources and thus better protect them. 

Please accept, Madam President, Mr. President, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

/signature/  

Nathalie FORTIS 

Ms Yobana BERMÚDEZ 

President of the Executive Committee of the Market Advisory Board - MAC  

Mr Ruben FARIAS 

President of the Executive Committee of the Advisory Council for the Outermost Regions – 

CCRUP dcosta@ccrup.eu 
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